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Date: November 22, 2023   

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Salem, Ore - The Bylaws sub-committee of the State Library Board will meet on Thursday, November 

30, 2023, from 10 a.m. to 11 a.m., to review the current bylaws of the State Library Board. The agenda is 

attached. This is a public meeting; those who would like to attend should contact Wendy Cornelisen at 

wendy.cornelisen@slo.oregon.gov.   

Sign language interpretation will be provided for the public if requested 48 hours before the 

meeting; notice 72 hours before the meeting is preferred. Handouts of meeting materials may 

also be requested in alternate formats 72 hours before the meeting. Requests may be made to 

Wendy Cornelisen at wendy.cornelisen@slo.oregon.gov.  
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State Library Board Bylaws Sub-Committee Meeting  

State Library of Oregon – Virtual Meeting   

November 30, 2023  

  

Agenda   

  

10:00 am Welcome and introductions   

10:05 am Review and discuss State Library Board bylaws   

11:00 am  Adjourn  

 


